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DHCC Health Workforce Subcommittee Update

• Subcommittee met on September 13, 2023

• Discussion:  

• Introduced 3 new members 

• Shauna Slaughter, Division of Professional Regulation

• Christopher Otto, Delaware Nurses Association

• Avani Virani, MD, Highmark Inc.

• Overview of Subcommittee work to date

• Workforce issues in Long-Term Care

• Update on Data Subcommittee

• Next meeting is scheduled for November 8, 2023

2


	Slide 1:  UPDATES    DHCC Health Workforce Subcommittee    Kathy Matt, Ph.D.  DHCC Health Workforce Subcommittee Co-Chair   
	Slide 2: DHCC Health Workforce Subcommittee Update

